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Local Agency Security Officers

With the cyber security threats affecting all sectors of IT infrastructure, including local governments and law
enforcement, it is important that agencies place a priority on the security of their information systems.

The CJIS Security Policy requires that every agency appoint a Local Agency Security Officer (LASO). The LASO is
responsible for ensuring that all computer systems (hardware, software, and network) and all agency policies
relating to the protection of criminal justice information are in place and being followed within their agency. The
LASO should maintain a copy of the current CJIS Security Policy and understand the application of that policy within
their department.

LASOs may go to the CJIS Security Policy Resource Center at https://www.fbi.gov/services/cjis/cjis-security-policy-
resource-center/view to view and/or download the latest version of the CJIS Security Policy.
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